

NEWSLETTER

GW's Graduate School of Political Management and NABPAC Announce Jan Baran PAC Management Scholarship Recipient

March 2009

The George Washington University's Graduate School of Political Management (GSPM) and the National Association of Business Political Action Committees (NABPAC) are pleased to announce that the 2008-2009 Jan Baran PAC Management Scholarship has been awarded to Ms. Tiffany Waddell. The \$3,000 scholarship is funded by NABPAC and is named for Jan Witold Baran, a leading campaign finance attorney and chair of Wiley Rein's Election Law & Government Ethics Practice.

Ms. Waddell, a student in the school's Political Action Committee Graduate Certificate Program, is the manager of political advocacy at the Printing Industries of America and the director of PrintPAC, PRI's political action committee.

NABPAC—a trade association for corporations and business associations—is the sole national organization dedicated to promoting, defending and professionalizing PACs and political action professionals. NABPAC is not a PAC, and does not contribute to candidates, but rather, since 1977, has advanced the interests of its membership and protected the rights of millions of Americans who participate in democracy though voluntary contributions to a PAC.

wiley.law